Hillbeck Newsletter

January 2024

We hope you enjoy reading about all the exciting things that happen at Hillbeck where everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm and friendly atmosphere.





Internal Activities

Our activity ladies organise a range of activities that take place every morning and afternoon...

These include Bingo, Arts & Crafts, Quiz's, Sing-a-longs, Armchair Exercise's, Board Games, Nail painting for the ladies and much more. Should your loved one have any particular interest then please speak with Louise & Concetta.

Birthday's This Month

2nd - Bill 5th - Jean 10th - Peter 13th - Iris / Bill / Helen 15th - David 22nd - Marlene 30th - Pamela

Quote of the Month

"Asking the same question over and over again...
It's not called getting old, it's called getting ill"

Getting to know our staff

Employees of the month





Allison

Jelwin

Allison only joined us in December but you'd think she'd been here for years, she's extremely dedicated to her role and always has time for a chat with the residents.

Jelwin has been nominated by fellow colleagues for how well he has delt with emergencies and difficult situations lately during his night shifts. Jelwin is currently on holiday in India and we hope he is enjoying his well-deserved break.

Thank you to both of you.

Hillbeck News

Firstly, everyone at Hillbeck would like to wish you a Happy New Year.

Wow what a month December was!
We kicked off the festive period with a visit from Roseacre
School choir, we loved listening to the children singing lots
of Christmas songs, what a wonderful start to Christmas!

Lots of our residents enjoyed getting involved with decorating the home this Christmas. We even made some of our own decorations in our arts and crafts sessions. We celebrated Christmas jumper day by wearing festive themed jumpers!

Baking was a huge hit during December... we got very creative decorating Christmas biscuits, cupcakes and we even made our own mince pies which looked mouth-watering! We had a lot of fun and got very messy building our first gingerbread house! Our residents loved tucking into all the Christmas treats!

We welcomed Thurnham Infant school to Hillbeck in December who bought lots of festive cheer and Christmas songs. We thoroughly enjoyed seeing them, thank you so much for visiting!

Lots of Hillbeck residents joined the Christmas church service given by Holy Cross church. We would also like to thank the members of their church choir for coming in to sing to our residents, they thoroughly enjoyed it thank you!

Wow what can I say about Hillbeck Christmas party other than it was a huge success! Thank you to everyone that attended, we had a fabulous turn out! Everyone enjoyed a performance by the lovely Jason Allen.

Also thank you to everyone that purchased raffle tickets, we really appreciate your support!

We were lucky enough to also have a visit from the popular Kevin Walsh, our residents could not resist singing along and getting up to dance!

Thank you to everyone that came to our Christmas lunch, it was wonderful seeing lots of our residents sharing a Christmas lunch with their loved ones!

Coming up in January...

Keely Turner on 16th

Celebrating burns night on 25th















































Kevin & Amanda's door is always open for you should you have any concerns.

Once again thank you for all your ongoing to support.



Hillbeck Residential Home Roundwell Bearsted Kent ME14 4HN

Tel: 01622 737847 / Fax: 01622 735971 Emails: hillbeck@charinghealthcare.co.uk Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk